
Just So You Know Announcements are sent by email only. They are also posted on 
 the bulletin board in the clubhouse. If you have a neighbor who does not get email, 
please share with them and encourage them to check the bulletin board often. 

May 27, 2025 
Publication # 22 
 
Dear Unit Owners:  

Obstruction to Irrigation Sprinkler Heads 
 
Please be aware where you place your yard decorations and plants. This mostly 
applied to duplexes and the center 2 condos in a quad. If the front of your unit 
looks like the left picture, the irrigation heads are in the decorative rock close the 
corner of the garage and your driveway. The black circle in the rock in the right pic-
ture is the head. Some are hidden under the rock, and exact locations vary. 

PLEASE don't place anything over the irrigation heads. The heads pretty much 
spray towards the street and arc to across the front of the buildings. The closer to 
the head your decorations are, the more interference to the spray pattern. If you 
see your decorations moved, it is because I see them interfering with the spray 
pattern. We do have some HOA shrubbery and gutter downspouts blocking the 
spray pattern. I do plan to address those this year. They require digging up and 
relocating heads. Also, if you have irrigation heads spraying your windows,  
please let me know, so I can readjust the arc of spray. 
 

Please contact me, Leonard Perlmutter (4708) at 217-619-1355 for  
any concerns. 
 
Thanks, Leonard Perlmutter 
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